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Use of a Cooperative Contract for the Purchase of Original and Aftermarket Refuse Truck Parts for
the Fleet Services Department (Citywide)

The City of Mesa maintains a fleet of over 80 refuse trucks. Parts purchased under these contracts
will be used to provide in-house repairs and maintenance and installed by the Fleet Services
Department.

The Fleet Services Department and Procurement Services recommend authorizing the purchase
using the City of Phoenix cooperative contracts with Amrep Manufacturing Company LLC, Balar
Holding Corp. dba Balar Equipment, BTE Body Company Inc., Short Equipment Inc., and Wastebuilt
Environmental Solutions LLC at $1,000,000 annually with an annual increase allowance of up to 5%
or the adjusted Consumer Price Index.
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